
 

 
 

Paramaribo, August 14th, 2018                                                             Permanent 
  
 

NOTICE TO MARINERS NO.78/2018P 
ANNOUNCEMENT TO THE SHIPPING TRAFFIC 

CHART 2215 
MAROWIJNE RIVER  

NO ANCHORING AREA 
 
There is one submarine telecommunication cable located in the area between Albina and 
Saint Laurent in the Marowijne River. The area, indicated by the following positions, is 
hereby declared as “no anchoring area”.  
 

WGS ‘84 Latitude Longitude 

A   05° 31'.225 N 054° 02'.401 W 

B   05° 30'.402 N 054° 01'.715 W 

C   05° 30'.430 N 054° 01'.455 W 

D   05° 31'.322 N 054° 02'.219 W 

 
All ships are requested to take notice of the above mentioned. 
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